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Hello everyone,

It's nearly the end of the summer and it's time for our latest newsletter - how time has flown!  We had a wide range of
articles and information to share with all of you this month, including exploring the considerations and benefits of
neutering your pet; the dangers of blue-green algae for pets who like to swim in the warm summer months; and some
important changes coming for pet passports as a result of the UK leaving the European Union. If you missed any of
these articles, you can find them all in this month's newsletter. As always, don't hesitate to get in touch with the team
at Coquet Vets if any of these topics have raised concerns or questions.

We are pleased to say that this month we have continued to register new clients, as well as seeing our regular patients.
We are so pleased that we are able to offer our veterinary services to the local people and we have been overwhelmed
at the local support we have had.  A big thank you to all of you!

Our services and working hours are now back to normal, including being open until 7pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays
and 9am to 12 noon on Saturdays. For those that have recently visited our beautiful reception, you will have noticed the
'echo' has gone! We had our new acoustic panels fitted and it's been so lovely to be able to chat to clients one-to-one
again inside - rather than outside in the car park or through a car window! 

This month we have had the pleasure of treating a couple of slightly different patients - two hedgehogs as well as a
ringneck dove - you can never say our job is dull! 

Finally, for those of you that have missed it, we still have our dental promotion running. Dental checks are free of
charge and we are giving 10% off any dental procedure performed throughout the months of August and September,
so please do book in and get those teeth checked.

We hope you enjoy this month's newsletter and we look forward to welcoming you back to 
Coquet Vets on your next visit.

Stay safe,

Coquet Vets Team
From all at Coquet Vets
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Travelling Abroad With Your Pets

Many pet owners may not know that pet passports are due to change as a result of
Great Britain leaving the European Union (EU). From 1st January 2021 Great Britain will
no longer be part of the EU and this will impact on travelling abroad with your pets.
Find out what you need to do in advance of any trips to EU countries and where to
get more information.

>> Read the article here

Neutering - Should I or Shouldn’t I?

Neutering is a very important topic of conversation to have with regards to your new
pet. Individually, people differ in their opinions and it is often a difficult decision for
pet owners to make. However, if you are not intending to breed from your pet, then
we absolutely believe it is the right thing to do. In this article, we look at the benefits
of neutering and why we recommend it.

>> Read the article here

Blue-Green Algae and the Risk to

Your Pet

Blue-Green Algae can form on bodies of water in warmer summer months. These
organisms commonly form on fresh non-flowing water, such as lakes and ponds and
they can be fatal for your pet. Pets that love swimming are at risk from either
ingesting the water whilst swimming or grooming themselves after being in the
water. Find out the symptoms to look out for and how to keep your pet safe.

>> Read the article here

MEET THE TEAM!

This month, we thought you might like to know a little more about the team at
Coquet Vets! So, we pinned them all down and asked them a few questions! Meet
Emily, Becca, Rachel, Rosie and Sue and find out everything from the most exotic
patient they have encountered to what their pets would say about them  if they
could talk!

>> Read the article here

https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/changes-to-pet-passports
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/neutering-pets
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/bluegreen-algae-risks
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/meet-the-team-2020


Let's Talk!

No MORE ECHOES IN OUR

RECEPTION AREA....

All out clients love our large reception space with separate
waiting areas for cats and dogs, but with such a big space
the acoustics in the room was sometimes a challenge for us
and our clients!

To solve the echo issues and make it easier to talk with you
inside the reception area, we decided to install acoustic
panels on our ceilings! We hope you will agree that this
makes a difference and we can now chat to you more easily
without disruptive echoes from voices and excitable pets.

We look forward to seeing you again soon and being able to
talk with you more easily from the inside, as well as the
outside. Don't forget that we are now back to normal
working hours. See our website for our current opening
times.

PROMOTION: DENTAL

MONTH IS EXTENDED!

We are pleased to confirm that we have extended our
dental month promotion into September! We are offering
10% off the bill of any dental work your pet needs during
the months of August and September.

All of our dental procedures have a general anesthetic, full
mouth radiographs, scale and polish, and extractions, if
needed. We offer free dental checks with our Veterinary
Surgeons. 

Healthy teeth and gums are important for your pets too, so
please call us today on 01665 252 250 to get your pet
booked in and take advantage of this extended promotion.

CONTACT US

Appointments and General Enquiries:
☎ CALL: 01665 252 250
➤ EMAIL: Info@coquetvets.co.uk

Emergencies & Out of Hours:
☎ EMERGENCY: 01665 252 250
☎ OUT OF HOURS: 01913 388 890 
     (Moorview Referrals)

>> Visit our website
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Look out for our next newsletter in September!

https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/

